STUDENT BULLETIN

April 5, 1989

Northwest College

ANNOUNCEMENTS

SPRING SEMESTER

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Thursday, April 6th
Friday, April 7th
Monday, April 10th
Tuesday, April 11th
Wednesday, April 12th

Senior Speaker
Missions
Student Ministries
Wayne Tesch
D.V. Hurst

MARRIED STUDENTS: Are you experiencing burnout? Well, it's time for a retreat! Mark your calendars for April 14, 15 and 16th. Sign up at the Cashier's Counter. There is a \$10.00 registration fee per couple. The last day to sign up is Monday, April 10th.

NEWS FROM THE ELEMENTARY ED. OFFICE: The dates for competency testing for formal admission into the Elementary Education Program are as follows: ORIENTATION MEETING - April 3rd at 2 p.m. in H-105. MATH, WRITTEN AND ORAL COMPETENCY - Monday, April 10th at 2 p.m. SELF-ANALYSIS due on Monday, April 10th in the Elementary Ed. Office. ADMISSIONS INTERVIEWS - Thursday evening, April 20 from 7:00 - 9:00 p.m. by appointment. Math Written testing will be in the College Board Room. Students eligible for the tests must sign up in the Elementary Education Office any day between 8:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. Interviews will be held in Conference Rooms 1 & 2 of the Administration Building. If you have any questions or need further information, contact the Elementary Education Office.

LADIES FELLOWSHIP SCHOLARSHIP applications are available from the Financial Aid Office. The deadline for applying for this scholarship is April 14, 1989.

THE DIARY OF ANNE FRANK: 1989 marks the fiftieth anniversary of the Holocaust. Among the millions of victims, the story of one young girl lives on. You are invited to experience the unquenchable spirit of Anne Frank, as the Northwest College Drama Club presents: "The Diary of Anne Frank, a play by Albert Hacket. Performance dates are April 13, 14, 15, 21, and 22. Shows begin at 7:30 p.m. The cost for students and children is \$2.00 and general admission is \$4.00. Tickets will be sold at the door.

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES: YOUTH MINISTRY INTERNSHIPS - A single man or woman is needed to work with youth in Sitka, Alaska. A small salary is given, and there are opportunities for a part-time job. For more information contact Rev. Weldon McMath, P.O. Box 477, Sitka, AK, 99835, (907) 747-5848. Chewelah Assembly, in Chewelah, WA, needs a single male to help with youth and evangelism. Housing is available, along with food, gas and some spending money. Some part-time jobs are available. For more information contact Rev. Dwayne Neal at (509) 935-8505. First A/G in Junction City, OR, is in need of someone to work with youth and C.E. Housing and part-time jobs are available. For more information contact Rev. Gary Oliver, (503) 998-2135. Cedar Springs Camp will be in need of a Life Guard from 6/26 through 8/25, Monday through Friday. Room and board will be provided. Contact Mark Hicks at 334-6215 (camp) or 820-1678 (home), for more information. Bandon A/G is in need of someone to work with youth and C.E., in an internship capacity, or as a position. Prefer single male, \$80.00 a week, possible part-time work. For more information, contact Rev. Wayne Sharpe, Bandon A/G, at (503) 347-3216. San Diego First Assembly is also looking for summer interns, with an emphasis on youth ministry. Room and board plus \$1,000 towards schooling will be provided. Contact Michael De Vito, 8404 Phyllis Place, San Diego, CA 72123, (619) 560-1870.

AMS ELECTIONS, Tuesday, April 11th, at 9:00 in Gray-Beatty Lounge. Give your nominations to Dean Mike by Friday, April 7th.

IF ANYONE IS INTERESTED in being involved in the pen pal ministry next year, please contact Tim Buckley, or send a note to Box 242. This ministry is exciting!

NOW IS THE TIME...LEND AN ARM... to help meet the LIFE needs of OTHERS. Sign appointment time located at the reception desk in the Administration Building.

Date: Tuesday, April 11
Time: 10 a.m. - 4 p.m.
Place: Near the Fountain

Thank you for participating in a community service program. Thank you for caring.

TIME IS RUNNING OUT to get involved with the EVANGELISM OUTREACH. Come to the SUB for prayer on Friday, from 7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. before going to Kirkland from 8:00 – 10:00 p.m. On Saturday, prayer is from 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. in the S.U.B. and then we go to downtown SEATTLE from 2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. Also, Monday through Friday, from 6:30 – 7:25 a.m. in the S.U.B., you can meet for prayer for the Evangelism Outreach! We need YOU!!!!!

SUMMER SCHOOL COURSE: The summer school course, Religion 470 - <u>Judaism: The Root of the Christian Faith</u>, has been given a Bible classification also, and is renamed <u>Biblical Judaism: The Roots of New Testament Christianity</u>. This means that if you need <u>Bible credit</u>, this course will apply. You may register for it any time until May 22. Please do so as soon as possible so the professor and Vice President for Academic Affairs will know how to plan for the class. If you have questions about the nature and requirements of the course, contact Dr. Braddy.

NOTICE TO ALL GRADUATES: You may now pick up your reserved seat tickets in the Admissions and Records Office. Each graduate is entitled to 2 reserved seats. Additional seating is available in the bleachers.

ATTENTION GRADUATING, SINGLE SENIORS who feel a call to Missions! We have a contact with an English conversation school in Japan that would like to add Christian teachers. If interested, please see Cal White in the Office of Admissions and Records. Thank you.

FEAR OF PUBLIC SPEAKING RANKED ABOVE FEAR OF DEATH! Studies show that the average person fears giving a speech more than death itself. This fear can be a problem for college students required to take Basic Speech Class. If stage fright is a concern for you, why not enroll in the short, two week FUNDAMENTALS OF SPEECH COMMUNICATION course offered May 8 - 19. In only two weeks you can get this required course over with, (as opposed to 14 weeks next year). And, the course will be small - 6 or 7 students - so stagefright won't be such a problem. Two extra weeks in sunny Seattle for two credits you need for graduation - fun and easy - what could be better? Go to the Admissions Office and sign up for the May Speech 121 course before April 12. Never fear - enroll today.

PRIDE DAY - This coming Friday is NC PRIDE DAY. EVERYONE - faculty, staff, administration and students - show your pride in N.C. by dressing in blue and gold. Wear your NC shirts and sweatshirts, or your floor sweatshirts! Let's get into the spirit of NC PRIDE DAY!

NOTE OF APPRECIATION: May I express sincere thanks to my helpers who have shouldered, in an excellent manner, with high vision and purpose, the task of maintaining our campus. Thank you JEFF SAFE, WESLEY POLLOCK, ROBERT JOHNSON, STEPHEN POON, AND PAUL MASTERS! Others also have stepped in when we were spread too thin, volunteering their support and help. Thank you also to all of the college staff and leadership for your warm encouragement and guidance. Thanks to God for rewarding a reliance upon Him. And thank you students for bringing to our campus rich fellowship and radiant testimonies while conducting yourselves graciously and with honor, meeting needs here and there, cheerfully greeting one another -- "vessels of honor for God". -- Dan Pualsson, Grounds Department

ON CAMPUS INTERVIEWS - TUESDAY, APRIL 11! WORD OF LIFE WORLD OUTREACH CENTER is an Assembly of God church in Lynden, Washington, 10 miles north of Bellingham. The church size is approximately 500. They are seeking a full-time youth/music director, (music if possible). Interested students may pick up a questionnaire and make an appointment for an interview in the Office of Admissions and Records.